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From:

To: <gpscno4(@parliament.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 19/08/05 9:58:36

Subject: INQUIRY INTO PACIFIC HIGHWAY UPGRADES
CC:

Attn:  Director
General Purpose Standing Committee No. 4
Legislative Council, Parliament House

Sydney

The BCA represents approximately 800 bus and coach operators employing 16,000 people throughout NSW.
Its members provide route and school bus services as well as charter and tourist services throughout the
state, including the Pacific Highway. The industry wishes to raise in this enquiry the need to adequately cater

for buses and coaches picking up and setting down in the locations covered by the Terms of Reference, in
particular we request adequate consideration be given to:

1. Pickup up/set down facility for long distance, local school bus and coach services with safety at
designated lay by locations.

2.  Local access and set down points suitable for bus and coach.
3. Suitable signage especially school bus operations.
4. Consider school bus transport aspects related to passenger safety and pedestrian safety.

Yours sincerely

Darryl J Mellish

Executive Director

Bus and Coach Association (NSW)

Locked Bag 13, NTH PARRAMATTA NSW 1750

Ph: (02) 8839 9500 / Fax: (02) 9683 1465

The information transmitted is intended only for the person(s) to whom it is addressed and may contain
confidential information. Use by others is prohibited. If you receive this email in error, please contact the
sender and delete the material from your computer.
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